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Ms. Joy Woodke is the Director of Coding and Reimbursement for the American Academy of 

Ophthalmology.  She has over 30 years of experience in ophthalmology, which includes practice 

management, accounting and ophthalmic coding and reimbursement.  She is a Certified 

Ophthalmic Executive (COE) and has earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in Healthcare 

Administration.  She enjoys providing an administrator’s perspective to coding and 

reimbursement, along with the unique aspects of a retina practice.  

 


